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Hurricane Ida 

Although the Home Health Agency Quality Reporting Program (HHQRP) is 

not granting automatic exceptions or extensions related to Hurricane Ida, 

CMS recognizes that some providers may have been affected by Hurricane 

Ida. If you are a HHQRP provider that was directly impacted by Hurricane 

Ida, please refer to the Home Health QRP page below to find out about 

filing a timely reconsiderations extension or exception. For further 

information about this Hurricane Ida disaster specific memo, please check 

the downloads section here: 

• Home Health Quality Reporting Reconsideration and Exception & 

Extension | CMS 

https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Quality-Initiatives-Patient-Assessment-Instruments/HomeHealthQualityInits/Home-Health-Quality-Reporting-Reconsideration-and-Exception-and-Extension
https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Quality-Initiatives-Patient-Assessment-Instruments/HomeHealthQualityInits/Home-Health-Quality-Reporting-Reconsideration-and-Exception-and-Extension
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